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Flu planning for 21/22 flu season  
 
Local Authority employee flu vaccination Service – Hampshire County Council (HCC)  **Open to all Pharmacies** 
 
Hampshire County Council have confirmed they will put in place their employee flu vac service this year. HCC are 
currently discussing expanding the list of employees eligible for the service. 
 
This service is open to all pharmacies, not just those in HCC area, but Portsmouth, Southampton & IOW too. 
 
For those who have previously offered the service – HCC will contact you with the new service specification and 
confirm your continued provision. List of last year’s providers can be found here: 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/socialcareandhealth/publichealth/contracts 
 
For those who have not previously offered the service but want to this year. 
Register to deliver via In-Tend, the procurement portal. How to apply is available on the HCC webpage – 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/socialcareandhealth/publichealth/contracts. 
 
CPSC are currently working with the other Local Authorities to establish their plans. 
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